
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Year 11 Mock Examinations - Ebacc subjects 

I am writing to let you know about the forthcoming Year 11 mock examinations. During the 

period between Wednesday 6th March to Friday 15th March 2023, your child will be sitting 

their second series of internal mock GCSE exams. The exams will be based around Ebacc 

subjects and will provide students with another opportunity to practise exam papers and 

learn from the experience in preparation for their actual GCSEs in summer. 

We would be grateful for your support in helping them prepare thoroughly for these exams. 

Please discuss their revision timetable with them and help to reinforce the importance of 

these exams. I have attached a copy of the mock exam timetable for your reference. A copy 

can also be found on the College website. Students will receive an individual seating plan 

and they should check the exam notice board in the Heart Space daily to double check the 

location for each exam. 

Throughout the mock examination period students will finish school at 3pm. There will be 

no form period. This will give them additional individual study time to prepare and revise at 

home. When students are not sitting an exam, they will follow their normal school 

timetable. 

Year 11 Practical Examinations / Assessments - Option subjects 

Across the Spring term, students will complete practical examinations/assessments for their 

option subjects, where appropriate. It is really important that they approach these 

examinations/assessments in the same manner as they approach their Ebacc mock exams. 

Year 11 Prom 

We are pleased to confirm that we are planning to host a Year 11 Prom again this year. This 

will take place on 27th June 2024 at Tankersley Manor Hotel. Invitations will be sent out after 

the Easter holidays and will be subject to students meeting college expectations. Please wait 

until they have received an invitation to the prom before purchasing outfits or making any 

other arrangements. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Reilly or me. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Heskett 

Assistant Principal – Head of KS4 Pastoral 



 
 

 
 

 


